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However, I am deeply concerned about the impact of the Local Plan on Edgware and its residents, 
both present and future. 
 
In light of these concerns, I would like to express my support for any representations made by Save 
Our Edgware and the Edgware Community Association.  Please consider their submissions as 
reflecting my own concerns. 
 
Please can you arrange for this letter to be considered as part of the Equality Impact Assessment? 
Please please can you acknowledge receipt.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Anthony Paula and Benjamin Kopitko 
 

 




